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1. Why are commas used in 
this quotation? (1) 
 
A vegetarian does not eat 
any meat, poultry, fish or 
shellfish.  
 
 
 

2. Name the layout features 
of a formal letter. (1) 

3. Explain the meaning of 
car service in your own 
words. (1) 

4. Name TWO 
organisational features (2) 

5. What is the correct word 
to go into the gap? (1) 
 
________ are many reasons 
to eat healthily.  
 
a. There 
b. Their 
c. They’re 

6. Which of these 
statements is a fact? (1) 
 
a. People watch too much 
TV. 
b. Social media lets people 
communicate across the 
world. 
 

7. What is the implied 
meaning of “her blood 
boiled”? (1) 

8. Which of these 
statements is an example of 
informal language? (1) 
 
a. There is a widening divide 
between rich and poor. 
b. Recycling is a hassle. 
c. Young people are more 
environmentally aware. 

9. Name ONE language 
feature that can be used in 
a persuasive text. Give an 
example. (2) 
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